
 

 

 

 

Dear Families,  

It has been another busy week in both our schools and one in which I have felt very proud of the way 

in which families and our children have thought about the ways they can support those less 

fortunate than themselves. Despite all the donations given on Wednesday towards the DEC for the 

Ukraine crisis, children have arrived today with more money because it is Red Nose Day. We will of 

course send any money to the charity and thank you for doing this, without any formal plan for the 

day. 

I am delighted to be able to announce the total for the money raised on Wednesday. We raised a 

combined amount of £317.35. That is astounding! Thank you all so very much. 

In other matters, we are looking forward to Matilda at Archbishops on Tuesday next week. Looking 

further ahead to school after Easter, it will be the children of Class 2 going swimming, just in case it is 

time to check that swimsuits still fit. Oh and perhaps now is the right time to remind you that school 

finishes for Easter on April 8th at 2pm. The buses from Sand Hutton will also collect children at this  

time. 

I know that there are some Easter events afoot. Children at Sand Hutton, look out for an Easter 

Bonnet to decorate which is coming your way. (Class 3 I hope that you have some inspiring ideas as 

we will be making plans for this next week.) I even heard rumours of a disco too! Both schools are 

preparing some Easter celebrations. We will let you know more soon. 

Finally the date of the music concert is confirmed as Tuesday 5th April. Thank you to all those who 

have sent me emails regarding solo/small group events. Mrs Naylor and I are putting together a full 

and varied programme and we are extremely excited. It will take place in the hall at Sand Hutton. 

The details for the night itself will follow in due course. 

Enjoy a sunny weekend and a sunny weekend which I believe lies ahead for us all next week,  

With every best wish,  

Beverley Pawson 

Headteacher 

Sand Hutton and Warthill Federated Schools  

 

 

 

 


